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To:   Jeanne Warren, Herbert’s Associates   

From:   The Pelham Highway Safety Committee (HSC) 

Date:   September 23, 2019 

Subject:   HSC opinion regarding citizen request to review candidate road names for the 

approved Beaver Brook Elderly Housing project near the Industrial park. 

 

 

 

Dear Select Board members, 

 

On September 16, 2019 the HSC met to discuss several matters including the subject issue.  

Present were Police Chief Roark, Fire Chief Midgley, Road Agent Ferreira, Planning Director 

Gowan, Susan Snide and Kerry Zelonis who took meeting minutes. 

 

The HSC members discussed a request for review of multiple candidate road names. Two road 

names will be needed.  The HSC voted unanimously to recommend the road names of Venus and 

Saturn due to their unique difference between existing road names.  Other candidate names that 

meet the BOS road naming policy but that are not preferred names are: Sapphire Road, Emerald 

Lane, Jasmine Lane, Lavender Lane, and Cactus Drive.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

The Pelham Highway Safety Committee 

 


